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 March 2020- NEXT MEETING- St Marys Parish Hall @ 
7:30 PM ςThere will be sword drill starting at 7:00 PM 
please attend with sword and the usual items for the 
practice.( Meetings cancelled until further notice) 
 

 

 

 



Executive for 2019-2020 

 

Faithful Navigator Sir Knight Domenic Sanfilippo  
705-445-7615 domenics@sympatico.ca 
 

Faithful Comptroller Sir Knight Michael Dynes Sr. 
705-446-0807 williamdynes@rogers.com 
 
Faithful Friar Fr. Gerard A Pilon  
705- 445- 1790 (R) gerardpilon61@gmail.com 

Faithful Captain Sir Knight Frank C Bondi  
705-444-6427 (R) Frank.Bondi@sympatico.ca 
 
Faithful Admiral Sir Knight Lorne T Winkler  
705-445-2515 (R) lbwinks@rogers.com 

Faithful Purser Sir Knight Brian F McDonnell  
705 429-0499 (R) mbmcdonnell@bell.net 

Faithful Pilot- Sir Knight Angelo Vivona  
519-599-6132 angelovivona@gmail.com 
 
Faithful Scribe- Sir Knight Michael Sangregorio  
905 866 9564 (R) orangevillemike@hotmail.com 

Inner Sentinel- Sir Knight Claude St Jean  
705-429-1390 cstjean53@gmail.com 
 
Outer Sentinel ïSir Knight Michael MacIntrye  
                           Mac_220@rogers.com 
 
One Year Trustee ï Sir Knight Nick Huver  

705-445-1702 yrh_rh@sympatico.ca 

Two Year Trustee ïSir Knight Edwin R Villa  
705-444-9435 edvill378@yahoo.com 

 
Three Year Trustee ï Sir Knight Don McDonald 
Tel: # 705 429 6956 don.mo166@rogers.com 
 
Color Corps Commander Sir Knight Michael Anthony Bullis 
 705-300-2154 (R) mike.bullis@hotmail.com 

  
Color Corps Commander ς Sir Knight Nick Huver  

705-445-1702 yrh_rh@sympatico.ca 

Color Corps Commander ς Sir Michael Dynes  
705 446 0807 williamdynes@rogers.com 
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Report from your Worthy Faithful Navigator: 

Sir Knights,  

I hope this report finds you and your families all well. As we are all aware with the spreading of the 

Corona Virus our world as we know it has changed. Many precautions are now in place to help prevent 

the spread of the virus any further. Limited travel and crowds are to be avoided. As you will read in this 

newsletter our Supreme Master has issued a memo to all Councils and Assemblies to stop all gatherings 

and meetings until further notice. We will follow this direction for the time being. I do want to stress the 

fact that I am available for any concerns or questions, so please feel free to contact me.  

I would like to write about our Assembly and the direction we need it to go. We are all aware about the 

regalia and the new uniform. We also realize that Supreme is not changing their mind on their decision 

for the uniform. The one thing that gives me a little hope is that they have relaxed the dress code for the 

exemplification. I think we all know why they have done this, but I also think it is the perfect opportunity 

for us to promote the fourth and get some new much needed members for our Assembly. As we 

ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜŘ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ƭŀǎǘ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŜȄŜƳǇƭƛŦƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŘǳŜǎ ǘƻ 

any new member we can sign up before the June 6th exemplification. We all need to work together and 

spread the word to all our third-degree Brothers in good standing. The fact that they can become a 

fourth-degree member of our Assembly at absolutely no cost is the perfect way for us to increase our 

numbers. The extra bonus is they do not have to buy a uniform or Tux, all that is needed is a regular 

business suit (that everyone has) to participate at the exemplification.  Remember and promote the fact 

that we are of great value assisting Father and being ready for the call when it comes from our Parishes. 

At this point I am not sure of the scheduled exemplification in June (it may be changed), but we can 

always promote the fourth and be ready to participate at the next exemplification with some new Sir 

Knights. Also, our offer to any third-degree brother wishing to become a fourth-degree member will be 

extended to the next exemplification date if that gets changed from June 6th.  

The other thing that comes to mind is we would have our Nominations and elections for the new 

fraternal year beginning at our April meeting. I will keep you informed on the progress of the direction I 

receive from Supreme and we will move forward when it is safe for everyone to do so.  

At the present time we have an Honour Guard ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ŀǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀȅ 

31stΦ [ŜǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ƘƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǎƛǘǳŀǘƛƻƴ ƛǎ ƳǳŎƘ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ōȅ ǘƘŜƴΦ  

Fraternally,  

Domenic Sanfilippo, FN St. Francis Assembly 3495 

 



                  

Look at these picôs you can dress as pic to the left, Black or dark blue suit or sport coat dark blue or black 

pants white shirt, black socks and shoes with a business type tie to join 4
th
 degree. Pic in the middle is our 

Regalia and to far right is the new uniform. It is your choice.  

Faithful Comptroller and Assembly # 3495 Topics March 2020 Sentinel Newsletter 

Sir Knights. We are into Lent and the month of March, with Easter just around the corner we are looking 

forward to our snowbirds return north and I must say hopefully bringing some warm weather with them. 

Your Assembly continue to pray for those that are not well, please be sure you contact Sir Knight Frank 

Bondi if you know of someone that should be added to our prayer list. 

Well Sir Knights elections are in May with nominations in April, it is time for some changes so please 

consider a position on our Assembly slate of officers. I have served for a few years as your Comptroller I 

will not be seeking to remain in this position. So as of June 30
th
 I will no longer be your Comptroller. It is 

time I took a break. Yes this means I will not be standing for any office for the 2020 ï 2021 fraternal year. 

Simply as we need new ideas and people that wish to make changes and have our Assembly grow? 

Our Dues for the Calendar year 2020 is in great shape and your Assembly is financially strong. At our 

February meeting we made some changes to try and consider new members of which we must have if we 

are to continue. Think of it, all you need is to come with us on June 6 2020 and you will be a member at 

no cost to new members and we will drive them there and back home, yes no dues either this year for new 

members. So if you know a 3
rd

 degree member ask him to join our Assembly.  

New members will be the future leaders of our Assembly, we will be there to assist you in any way we 

can. We need this change to go forward with what we are all about, Serving our Parishes Priest 

Parishioners and our Community. 

 

Donôt forget we have HG practice at 7 pm 

These are my thoughts please share yours 

Respectfully  

Michael FC                                                                   

 



 

                                             

                                          ñHonor Guard Scheduleò 

Mark your Calendars 

 Commander: Mike Bullis Tel. # 705 300 2154 or Email: mike.bullis@hotmail.com away for winter 

Commander:  Nick Huver Tel: # 705 445 1702 or Email:  yrh_rh@sympatico.ca PKG 

 Commander ς Sir Michael Dynes  
705 446 0807 williamdynes@rogers.com 

Please note changes to this schedule must be approved by FN 

 

Sunday May 31st 2020 Honor Guard for Confirmation St Marys Collingwood 2 

PM.Meet in Lower hall at 1:30 PM 

 

 We will have Honor Guard practice starting at 7 pm each night prior to our 

general meeting. 

Vivat Jesus 

FN Domenic Sanfilippo 
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Saint of the Month 

St. Joseph   Feast Day March 19 

 

The Bible pays Joseph the highest compliment: he was a ñjustò man. When the Bible 

speaks of God ñjustifyingò someone, it means that God, the all-holy or ñrighteousò one, so 

transforms a person that the individual shares somehow in Godôs own holiness, and hence 

it is really ñrightò for God to love him or her. In other words, God is not playing games, 

acting as if we were lovable when we are not. 

By saying Joseph was ñjust,ò the Bible means that he was one who was completely open to 

all that God wanted to do for him. He became holy by opening himself totally to God. 

The rest we can easily surmise. Think of the kind of love with which he wooed and won 

Mary, and the depth of the love they shared during their marriage. 

It is no contradiction of Josephôs manly holiness that he decided to divorce Mary when she 

was found to be with child. The important words of the Bible are that he planned to do this 

ñquietlyò because he was ña righteous man, yet unwilling to expose her to shameò 

(Matthew 1:19). 

The just man was simply, joyfully, wholeheartedly obedient to Godðin marrying Mary, in 

naming Jesus, in shepherding the precious pair to Egypt, in bringing them to Nazareth, in 

the undetermined number of years of quiet faith and courage. 

The Bible tells us nothing of Joseph in the years after the return to Nazareth except the 

incident of finding Jesus in the Temple (Luke 2:41ï51). Perhaps this can be taken to mean 

that God wants us to realize that the holiest family was like every other family, that the 

circumstances of life for the holiest family were like those of every family, so that when 

Jesusô mysterious nature began to appear, people couldnôt believe that he came from such 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwi98JCxmO7iAhWLxVkKHR9vCdsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.kofc3340.org/4th-degree.html&psig=AOvVaw2aKTMg-GDmQSxGplMvgYpY&ust=1560780978843633


humble beginnings: ñIs he not the carpenterôs son? Is not his mother named Maryé?ò 

(Matthew 13:55a). It was almost as indignant as ñCan anything good come from 

Nazareth?ò (John 1:46b). 

Saint Joseph is the Patron Saint of Canada. 

 

 

 

Pope unveils sculpture by Canadian artist in Vatican City 

 

 

The work in bronze and clay by Timothy Schmalz of Kitchener, Ont., 
depicts more than 100 migrants and refugees from different cultural and 
racial backgrounds and time periods 



 
 
 

.   

   

   



                                                                       
Sal Greco 11th                    Wyatt Macrae 19th   
             
  

                                                

                                                              
Please keep in your prayers:      GOOD OF THE ORDER 

  

  

Please keep in your prayers: Father Bill Scanlon, SK Harry and Lady Rollie Richardson,  

SK Don and Lady Maureen McDonald, SK Brian and Lady Maria McDonnell,  Deacon Chuck 

McCarthy, SK Nick and Lady Rika Huver, Lady Dorothy Dynes, Bro. Roy and Helen Adams,  

Chelsea Cando, Bro. Joe and Rosa Crupi, Ben Sachetti,  Sandra McCoy, Bro. Jim and Delores 

Marshall, Robert McDonald, John Dolan, Eva Sundquist, Martha Benoit, Gervais Family, Pearl 

Finley, Barbara Choymn, Bro. Rudy Bulfon, Mary Ann Farley, Ken Buchan, Kieth Crow, Kata 

Demeter SK Bob Clark and Lady Donna Clark, Patrina Cannon, Anne Marie Clark,  Deacon 

Dave and Lady Whall, SK Claude St. Jean, SK Lorne and Lady Betty Winkler, Ross Armstrong, 

Bro. Chris Crozier, Tiffany Androz, Mike Stoneham, Audry Taylor, Souls of Jill Wright, Bonnie 

Brennan, SK George Lazloffy and Josette Langevin. 
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  Visiting his grandparents, a small boy opened the big family Bible. He 
was fascinated as he fingered through the old pages. Suddenly, something 
fell out. He picked it up and found that it was an old leaf that had been 
pressed flat between the pages. "Mama, look what I found," he called out. 
      "What have you got there, dear?" his mother asked." 
      With astonishment in his voice, the boy answered, "I think it's Adam's 
underwear!" 
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Sir Knights,the end of the Fraternal year is approching.Our April 

meeting will be looking for nominations for the next 

executive.Elections will be held in May.Please consider putting your 

name forward for the next executive or stand if nominated.I have 

sent out a list of the positions and what is involved.I am sure there 

will be openings ,I for one will be taking a step back so there will be 

a need for a Captain and someone to look after the 

newsletter.Remember this is your Assembly and your involvement 

and talent is needed to keep it going.There is also a need for new 

members in the 4
th

 degree,so if you know anyone from you home 

council who you think would be interested ask them to join us. 

 

Thank You 

Bro. Frank 

 

 

 

 


